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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

Welcome back to school – I hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday and that you managed to 

get a break!  

Today, we have handed out badges to our subject ambassadors in KS2. These are children who 

have chosen to represent a subject in school and were appointed in the Autumn term 

(unfortunately, it took a little longer for the badges to arrive). However, all children who have 

been appointed for each subject now have their relevant badges, which I hope they will wear in 

school with pride. I have asked the children not to take the badges home, as there are 120 

badges that we have bought and, in total, cost a lot of money. Therefore, hopefully, they will be 

safe kept in school. The subject ambassadors will be meeting with teachers this term to discuss 

their action plans that they created in the Autumn term. This is a great opportunity for children 

to have a say in each subject that we teach in school, and I look forward to sharing with you the 

progress that they have made over the course of the year – watch this space! 

This week, children in Year 3/4 have enjoyed visiting Kingswinford library. Unfortunately, due to 

the wet weather on Wednesday, 3/4CS didn’t make it. However, we will rearrange their visit for 

another day. Next week, Y5/6 and some of KS1 will be going.                                                                                                   

Have a lovely weekend.       

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.  

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 15th April                                     

Class 5/6N Library Visit                     

5/6K Music Assembly  

Tuesday 16th April                                     

Class 5/6B Library Visit                     

3/4F Music Assembly  

Wednesday 17th April                                     

Class 5/6K Library Visit  

 Thursday 18th April                                     

Class 2L Library Visit        

Friday 19th April                                     

Class 1/2Le Library Visit    

  Monday 22nd April                                     

Class 1B Library Visit    

Thursday 2nd May                                    

Local Elections – School Closed   

Monday 6th May                                    

Bank Holiday – School Closed                        

 

Book Fair 

Next week, parents/carers will have 

the opportunity to visit the book 

fair, which will be in the upper hall 

each afternoon after school, from 

3.30pm – 4pm, Monday to 

Thursday.  

This is a great opportunity to buy 

your child a book for them to enjoy. 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air & Earth! 

Air 

497 

Earth 

497 

Fire 

473 

Water 

464 

School Nurse Pop-in Session 

Tuesday 16th April 9am – 10am 

Our school nurse, Amanda Stanier, will be 

coming into school next week to talk to 

parents/carers who would like to have a chat 

about their child’s health. Parents/carers do not 

need to book an appointment, as it is an 

informal drop-in session. Please come to the 

school office.  

Attendance Autumn Week 

Class RM – 91%                                    

Class RB – 93%                               

Class 1B – 97%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 92%                                           

Class 2L – 88%                                             

Class 3/4B – 98%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 94%                                          

Class 3/4F – 91%                                                

Class 5/6B – 88%                                        

Class 5/6K – 91%                                        

Class 5/6N – 89% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 92%   

 Well done to class 3/4B for     

98% attendance this week! 
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